
From: Sabha Abour <Sabha.Abour@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 9:16 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin 
<Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Lamont Robinson <lamont@lamontjrobinson.com> 
Subject: Reporting Alderman Robinson Event Attendance  
 
Alderman Lamont J. Robinson attended the the Annual ICSC+ALDERMANIC RECEPTION in his official 
capacity on Wednesday, September 14, 2023 at the Godfrey Hotel sponsored and hosted by ICSC. The 
purpose of the event was to network and explore with potential 4th Ward businesses, given Alderman 
Robinson’s attendance.  
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
  
Dr. Sabha Abour, Chief of Staff | 4th Ward 
Alderman Lamont J. Robinson 
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